
SCHOOL OF AMERICAN RESEARCH
POST OFFICE BOX NO. 2188

/SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

November 22, 1971

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Pe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:
This Is just a little note of formal 

confirmation for your Navajo talk, which 
we have scheduled for 8pm on February 15 
at the Greer Garson Theater. I am enclosing 
a memo we have prepared for our lecturers 
which tries to clarify the logistic, arrange­
ments so that there are no last-minute 
confusions.

Since I’m leaving the School next 
week, Bruce Dickson will be handling arrange­
ments here for you. If you are going to 
use lantern slides rather than 35 111111 > you 
will probably want to go over the details 
with him in advance; publicity will be 
another area he will be concerned with.
And if there’s anything I can do to make 
things run more smoothly, please be sure 
to let me know.

A minor operation has kept me more 
or less inactive for a couple of weeks, 
and I haven’t gotten much more detail 
work done on the possibilities for an 
expanded Indian Arts Fund program yet.
I shall surely be in touch with you again 
next month, though, before I go east.

Peter Dechert

PD:rml


